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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 9:41 AM


To: Brown, Howard; Yip, Garwin; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Maria Rea; Joe


Heublein


Subject: ROC LTO: I&S sections


Howard et al.,

I'd like to make at least one update to the w-r I&S. Miles sent modeled total egg

mortality that Maria and I were trying to work in, but it came in too raw and too late to

include before the deadline last Friday.


There are likely other updates, additions, and improvements to be made for each of the

I&S sections. Should Joe and I work on the files, or hold off?


Thanks,

Brian


--

Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



